537 Diversey Parkway

28 November 1955

Dear Sir Hubert:

Your letter of Hovember eighth caught me out of town on a
little trip. I see that Leone has already written you
ghout the notabooksa. Hope that you have recoversad them

safely by now.

The "Draft Sample" of an intreductory letter for the book
is, I beliefe, quite pood. It gives the prospective readesr
something to get going on and, once he is into the book,
nature and curiosity will rether compel him to carry on —-
unless he has a closed mind.

Do keep us posted concerning your pasrsonal adventure in the
distribution of the book. As Leone has told you, we have

already received a few "blessings" and a few “"brickbatas."

Eindest personal regards.
Cordially and sinceraly,

\ﬂm.ﬁ%\ ry Jr.

Sir Hubert wWilkins
Park Central Hotal

Framingham, Mass.



